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CENTRAL INDUSTRIAL DISTRICT ASSOCIATION MINUTES FOR

FEBRUARY 14, 2011

Members Present: Chris Boland, Scott Brown, Christy Chester, Michelle Freed, Bill Haw, Lane McFarren,
Maria Moore, Tom Roberts, Darby Trotter, Virgina Watson, Janet Blauvelt

President Scott Brown called the meeting to order and read the treasurers report from the December
meeting at Treasurer Michelle Freed was unable to attend the meeting. It was reported that all invoices
have been sent out for 2011 dues so we should see a significant amount of money coming in shortly.


http://cida.cc/members/monthly-treasury-reports/february-2011-monthly-minutes
http://cida.cc/node/154/edit
http://cida.cc/node/154/node_export
http://cida.cc/node/154/devel
http://cida.cc/users/mmoore7522hotmailcom

Master Patrol Officer James Schriever then spoke and gave a presentation on the 1% earnings tax and
how it would affect KC and the public services that would be affected.

Kerrie Tyndall of the EDC then spoke on the KC Best Program, citywide busines survey, UMKC busines
project and local government business and the KCDC and how the EDC supports those efforts.

Three of the KCDC students then stood up to report on information they are compliling for the

West Bottoms project. Some of the items were a recreation/riverfront park, future of transportation
modes through the bottoms, a connection point for KS/MO to come together as a unified urban core,
Woodswether viaduct, urban farming and the infrastructure of the West Bottoms. The April CIDA meeting
will be held at the KCDC center.

Maria Moore then spoke about the website and the goal is to have some answers by the next meeting
regarding the betterment of it. Darby Trotter talked a little about the membership committee and his
expectations moving forward for the committee.

The meeting was then adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by Lane McFarren



